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Moorside Primary Academy 

Tuesday 1st September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope this finds you well. We are looking forward to welcoming the children back to school 

tomorrow and bringing school back to life!   

 

I would like to signpost you to your child’s year group letter which was emailed to you before we 

finished and put on the website giving more details and information on your child’s return to 

school. I would be grateful if you read the letter for your child’s year group again to refresh 

yourselves of the measures which have been put in place to reduce the risk and other information 

which you may find useful. You can access the letters on: 

 

https://moorside-primary.net/parents/letters 

 

Just a few reminders to ensure that tomorrow runs as smoothly as possible. It is crucial that you 

adhere to your child’s drop off and pick up time and the instructions for entry and exit onto school 

premises. This is to minimise the number of people on school premises at any one time. Please be 

on time and leave the premises as quickly as possible. Remember that siblings may be dropped 

off and collected together at the earliest drop off and pick up time. Only one adult can 

accompany your child to school. Do not attempt to drive onto the carpark as the gate is being 

used as a pedestrian exit. 

 

Please do not attempt to call in in person at the office. If you have any queries or need to speak 

to a member of staff, you must ring or email admin@moorside-primary.org. The office will ensure 

that your query is dealt with as quickly as possible.  

 

If you, your child or any member of your household has any Covid-19 symptoms, please do not 

enter school premises and inform school as soon as possible. If your child is ill, please inform school 

as soon as possible. 

 

If you and/or your child have recently travelled to a country that has had a quarantine restriction 

imposed on it, government guidelines must be followed and any quarantine period must be 

completed before entering school premises. School must be informed if this is the case.  

 

If you have any further queries, please contact school who will be happy to help. Please find 

below the timetable for staggered starts and drop offs.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 

 

Mrs M Taylor, Principal 
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